

April 1, 2012

Mr. James Quigley Street Light Engineer 1149 S. Broadway Los Angeles,, CA 90015

Re: Street Light Efficiency Program

Dear Mr. Quigley,

Thank you for submitting your application for consideration in Bright Ideas, an initiative of the Innovations in American Government Award Program. I am pleased to report that our evaluators have selected your program to receive designation as a Bright Idea.

The Bright Ideas initiative serves to complement the Innovations in American Government Awards Program by shining a light on noteworthy and promising government programs and practices so that government leaders, public servants, and other individuals can learn about these ideas and adopt initiatives that work. As a Bright Idea, your program will be highlighted on the Ash Center's Government Innovator's Network, and you will receive a seal designating your program as a Bright Idea. All Bright ideas will also become a part of the Government Innovator's Network open collection of innovations, and we hope that in time, some of these Bright Ideas will be adopted widely and will become winners of the Innovations in American Government Award.

The Ash Center is planning a press announcement about the next group of Bright Ideas for later this spring. At that time you will be provided with the Bright Ideas seal and information about your program will be posted on the Government Innovators Network. Please refrain from making any public announcement regarding your program's status until our formal press announcement in the spring.

We will be in touch in June with further updates. If for some reason you have decided to decline recognition as a Bright Idea, please inform us of your decision as soon as possible via an email to christina_marchand@harvard.edu.

We greatly appreciate your committing the time and thought necessary to present a formidable application. On behalf of the reviewers, members of the Innovations staff, and the Ash Center for Democratic Governance and Innovation, we wish you continued success in all of your endeavors.

Sincerely,

Christina Marchand Associate Director for Outreach

Innovations in American Government Awards

Christina M. Marchan

Kara O'Sullivan

Associate Director for Evaluation

Innovations in American Government Awards

Please register and join our community of government innovators: http://www.innovations.harvard.edu/

79 John F. Kennedy Street Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138

Founding Donor: The Ford Foundation www.ash.harvard.edu



This Certifies That

Street Light Efficiency Program City of Los Angeles, California

Has been named a

Bright Idea

By the Innovations in Government Program in 2012

STEPHEN GOLDSMITH

Director, Innovations in Government Program

ANTHONY J. SAICH

Director, Ash Center for Democratic Governance and Innovation

Bright Ideas is an initiative of the Innovations in Government Program at the Ash Center for Democratic Governance and Innovation

